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Family Studies Spotlight  

 
Winter Food Trends Market 

 

Students from the 

grade 12 HFA4U1 

ran a winter Food 

Trends Market to 

the school 

community 

highlighting their 

learning of current 

food trends that 

impact health and 

wellbeing. It was no 

ordinary winter food 

market! Students 

made and sold a 

variety of creative foods, putting into practice and application their culinary skills and 

knowledge of nutrition.  

 

Those who attended the market reported that their sample platter was bursting with flavour. 

Some specialties included: Saffron-turmeric rice, matcha latte, chicken katsu, salmon bites, 

vegan chili and many more.  

 

 

 



       

    
 

This was a unique opportunity for students to demonstrate their diverse learning and 

evaluation of current food trends and patterns to their peers and teachers.  

 

 

        

 

 . 

 

 



ABC Club/SHSM Spotlight 

 

York Region Crime Stoppers 
is a non-profit organization 
that is dedicated to providing 
the public a safe and 
anonymous way to help 
police solve crimes. Every 
year, a symposium is hosted 
for YRDSB students to attend 
and learn about how they, as 
a member of the community, 
can stand up and stand 
together. On February 16th, 

students from our Anti-Bullying Club heard from three professional keynote speakers 
sharing inspiration and thought provoking messages covering topics including social 
network/online safety, inclusivity/diversity and motivation/self-worth in the symposium. 

To heighten student engagement and participation, an awareness poster designing 
contest was also held with $250 worth of cash awarded to the final three contestants. 
Angel Ma and Hamshini Gnanabaskaran from our school were chosen as one of the 
three finalists of the contest! A big congratulations to them both on their achievement. 

 

 



 

 

Message from Guidance  
 

UPCOMING PRESENTATIONS 

Guidance will present to Gr 12 students on March 7th about How To Accept Your Offer to 

College or University.  This presentation will take place at 3:30pm and will be posted on the 

Guidance Google Classroom.  As well, Guidance will be presenting to Families on March 

8th at 6:30PM about Funding Post-Secondary.  This presentation is open to all families, but 

is of particular interest to Grade 11 & 12 families.  The link to this presentation can be found 

on the Guidance Family Night Webinar page Agenda.   

 

Have a great weekend! 

Your Guidance Team 

 

 

 

 

 



School Notices  

  

 
 



Upcoming Dates 
  

March 7 Gr. 12 How to Accept Your Post Secondary 
Offers - Guidance Google Classroom 

March 8 Guidance Family Night: Funding Post 
Secondary Education (6:30 – 7:30pm) 

March 13-
17 

March Break (School closed) 

March 23 Relay For Life Assemblies (Per 1/2) 

March 28 School Council in Library (7-8pm) 

March 29 Parent-Teacher Interviews (6:30-8:30pm) 

  

 

 


